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Ozaukee County native named candidate for State Bar president-elect 

Madison, WI –Ryan Billings, who lives in Cedarburg, recently accepted a nomination to 

run for president-elect of the State Bar of Wisconsin. 

Billings is with Kohner, Mann & Kailas S.C. in Milwaukee. He practices complex litigation, 

representing business entities in civil litigation, appeals and alternatives to litigation. He 

is a 2004 graduate of Harvard Law School. 

State Bar member voting occurs in April 2024. The president-elect serves a one-year 

term before becoming president on July 1, 2025. 

The State Bar of Wisconsin is the integrated professional association, created by the 

Wisconsin Supreme Court, for attorneys who hold a Wisconsin law license. With more 

than 25,000 members, the State Bar aids the courts in improving the administration of 

justice, provides continuing legal education for its members to help them maintain their 

expertise, and assists Wisconsin lawyers in carrying out community service initiatives to 

educate the public about the legal system and the value of lawyers. For more 

information, visit www.wisbar.org.  
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